
HB 1971 -- SALE OF BABY CRIB BUMPER PADS

SPONSOR: Unsicker

This bill prohibits commercial dealers, manufacturers, importers,
distributors, wholesalers, or retailers from selling, leasing,
offering for sale, or offering for lease in Missouri any crib
bumper pad as an accessory to a crib or as a separate item.

Any violations of the provisions of this bill will result in a
penalty of at least $100 and no more than $500 for each offense.

This bill has a delayed effective date of January 1, 2019.

This bill is similar to HB 581 (2017) and HB 2578 (2016).


